
 

NCPAT Meeting – Minutes of July 18, 2014 
Host: DV Prevention Program in Graham, NC 

Participating: Donavan Grant of NOVA (Mecklenburg) NCPAT Chair, Larry Blount of DV Prevention 
Program for Men (Alamance), Michelle Stewart of True Care of the Carolinas (Durham), Lisa Perkins of 
Change (Durham, Orange) Nancy Bouchard of MOVE (Lee) 

 

 I. Welcome and Introduction: Donavan Grant, Chair welcomed everyone to the NCPAT meeting – both 
those in person and those on the phone.  

II. Approval of Minutes: Minutes of 4/11/14 were approved. 

III. Treasurer’s report and Membership:  No report from Treasurer Joe Marinello.  Chair Donavan Grant 
reported that 2014 Conference generated approximately $1043.52 in revenue based on AHEC’s 
cost/revenue report. Donavan reviewed the Evaluation Summary from the 2014 NCPAT Conference. The 
evaluation demonstrated that the conference was well received with the exception of Dr. William’s 
presentation. 

IV. NC Council for Women/DV Commission Update: There was not a representative from the NCFW at 
this meeting. Donavan reiterated information that was shared in emails from Kathleen Balogh regarding 
the recent proposed legislation that could potentially impact the NCFW and the governing of BIP’s. 
Donavan explained that the NCFW’s absence at this meeting may be due in part to needing to focus 
energy on this matter.  

VII. Program Updates: none 

VIII. Additional Business: Discussion among the attendees centered around clients being placed on 
unsupervised probation, and client fee structures for BIP’s. 

IX. 2014 Meeting dates: October 17-Kinston, NC 


